
Refrigerator 
News 

Dec. 17th - Dec. 21st 

Upcoming 

 Dates  
 

Monday - Dec. 17th 

 Birthday Dress Down       
PTO Meeting 6pm 

Tuesday - Dec. 18th 

 Sports Pictures 

Wednesday - Dec. 19th 

 Parent Led Mass 11:00 a.m. 

Thursday - Dec. 20th 

 Advent Program 6:00 pm. 

Friday  - Dec. 21st 

 Noon Dismissal                 
NO AFTERCARE 

Looking Ahead . . . 

Dec. 24th - Jan. 4th 

 NO SCHOOL - Christmas  

Monday - Jan. 7th 

 School Resumes 

Monday - Jan. 21st 

 NO School 

Saturday - March 2nd 

 Heart of An Angel Auction 

 
Greeting SHS students and families, 
 
During this season of Advent, we are called to wait, to hope, to 
pray for peace and joy and ask for a renewal of faith so that we 
may be light for others. It is a beautiful season of giving and we 
would like to sincerely thank the community of Sacred Heart for 
the outpouring of support and generosity with our service 
projects. The following projects are considered completed at 
this time and we are proud to announce: 
-Finn’s closet collected over 2000 articles of clothing 
-Matthew’s Meals collected over 1000 food items To be 
collected this Friday by St. Vincent de Paul 
-Calvo’s Bottles of Change collected over $400 and has fed the 
homeless twice with a third feeding planned for the New Year 
 
In appreciation for your giving, the PTO has graciously offered 
to sponsor next Friday’s holiday breakfast making it free of 
charge now for all students. Any money collected will be 
returned. Shoeboxes for the elderly and our staff nursing home 
service project are still being accepted as well as toiletry care 
packs under Parker’s Project for the homeless. Peace be with 
you and God bless.   
Mrs. Nice 

School Advent Program 
 

Please join us for our Advent Program Thursday, December 
20th at 6:00 pm in the Church.  Students please meet at 
5:30 in the social hall.  PK-2nd please wear Christmas Best.  
3rd –8th grade please wear a solid color bottom with a top in 
Christmas colors. 

Holiday Breakfast 

 
On Friday, December 21st, we 
will have a school wide 
pancake/waffle breakfast 
celebration Students may 
dress down and wear red or 
green.  Thank you to PTO for 
sponsoring this event!    

The next PTO Meeting will be on Monday, December  17th at 
6:00 p.m.  Join us for Redemptorist Facts and Fun with Father 
Aldrin, Auction update, and An Advent Journey at the Church.  



YEARBOOK 
 

  
Order your 2018-19 Sacred Heart Catholic 
School Yearbook today at 
www.jostensyearbooks.com 

 

Save the Date!   
The Heart of An Angel Dinner Auction will be 

held this year on Saturday, March 2nd.   
 

Family obligation is $250.00.  As your shopping 
or eating out for the holiday’s, ask your favorite 
vendors or restaurants if they might consider a 
gift basket or gift card donation!  Your wine and 
gift card donations do go towards your 250.00!   

Step Up For Students 
 
The 2019-20 scholarship application season for 

renewal families is NOW OPEN!  Parents can 

access their accounts at ww.stepupforstudents.org.  

Renewal families will have processing priority 

until Jan. 31, 2019.  If a renewal family applies 

on or after Feb. 1, 2019, they will lose their 

priority status over new applications. 

  If you have any questions, you can contact Step 
Up at enrollment@stepupforstudents.org.  

Amazon Smile 

 
Shop for everyone on your gift list this holiday at 
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/90-1026344 and 
Amazon donates to Sacred Heart Catholic 
School. When first visiting AmazonSmile, select  
SACRED HEART SCHOOL! 

Shoe Box Collection for the Elderly 
 

 
PK-5th grade will be collecting wrapped shoe 
boxes filled with items to be delivered by 
teachers and parent representatives on 
December 19th after school to Fairgreen and 
on a later date to Brilliance Nursing Home.  
Shoe boxes are due by December 18th.   
 
Please include the following in your shoebox: 
Fuzzy socks (male or female) 
Lip balm 
Santa hat or Ornament 
Chocolate 
Snacks 
Comb 
Toothbrush 
Toothpaste 
One special Christmas item  

Parent Reminders 
 
Arrival & dismissal times are not to effective times 
to conference or talk with teachers. Teachers are 
on duty supervising children, either in their 
classroom, the hallways, or the parking lot.  Our 
teachers want to give you their full attention, so 
please email the teacher if you need information or 
would like to schedule a conference.  Having only 
staff and students in our hallways in the morning 
and during dismissal helps keep everyone safe 
and secure. 
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation!  

http://www.jostensyearbooks.com
https://www.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=CJ6WGK309FT2&K=1CIX4W4LKJ3BY&M=urn:rtn:msg:20171116150821922840cef38c403f9d0d62641810p0na&R=4JR6S39IJTZX&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F90-1026344%3Fref_%3Dpe_732550_260497440&H=K7YYAFRNHJFKLGUJHOVOILZRLA0A&ref_=

